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July 2, 2009 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Council Members 
 
FROM: Terry Morlan 
 
SUBJECT: Review of Draft Sixth Power Plan 
 
This agenda item is another opportunity for Council members to provide comments and guidance 
on the draft Sixth Power Plan chapters.  A clean copy of the chapters in their current status is 
included with this packet, but separately bound.   
 
A memo is attached summarizing the status of each chapter.  Many chapters continue to be 
revised as the Council and advisory committees work through issues that have been raised.  A 
version of the draft plan chapters in revision mode (redlined) will be sent to Council members on 
Monday as an electronic document.  
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